





September 10, 2012

Nicole Taylor, President

East Bay Community oundation
De Domenico Building

200 Frank Ogawa Plaza
Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Ms. Taylor:

On behalf of Oakland Unified School District, ouldli o rec ant of $75,000 from the
Oakland Education Fund, a fiel of interestfi helda ekEa mmunity Foundation.
We are seeking a grai  of $75,000 for the period S ¢ b 2 ) 1ne30,2013to
support the salary and benefits for the irector of |  elop: wl s ding fundraising and

grants management for the school district.
With your help we will achieve our goals of:

Creating equitable opportunities for learni;

Ensuring high quality instruction,

Preparing more students for success in college and ca 1d
Building Full Service Community S.  Hols.

AN~

We appreciate our partnership with thel t 1y Commun idatic  d your steadfast
commitment and ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Tony Smith



